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To: Zach Torrance-Smith 
 
From: Dan Suggs, Environmental Health Specialist 
              (509) 962-7024, dan.suggs@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
Date: January 21, 2025 
 
Subject: Short Plat Application SP-25-00002 Sageview 
 

1. Drinking Water: 
• The existing individual well on proposed lot A2 does not appear to meet the required 50-foot 

property line setback. If the existing well does not meet this setback requirement, the 
applicant may request an exemption from the current regulations.  

2. Wastewater: 
• Soil logs must be performed and recorded for each new lot within the proposed short plat.  

 
These comments are based on the information provided in the short plat application materials. Any revisions 
to the proposal may result in changes to Public Health’s comments. 
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